
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(STATION ROAD, KEYWORTH)  

(30 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) RESTRICTED ROAD ORDER 2020 (8312) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

In order to fulfil a planning condition for the new housing development at Station 
Road, Keyworth and to improve road safety for pedestrians and road users, it is 
proposed to reduce the existing 40mph speed limit along Station Road, between 
Green Close and the village gateway, to 30mph. The proposals will be advertised, 
and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the extents of the proposed 30mph 
speed limit is attached (Drawing Number H/SLW/3571/01) along with a copy of the 
site notice. 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 


